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By the time you read this editorial, I will have returned from the American Dental Hygienists' Association (ADHA) Annual
Session in Albuquerque, NM. I have never been to Albuquerque, but when I think of the city, I think of hot air balloons.
It amazes me to think of the heights the balloons can reach and the view the passengers can see when they look down and
across the landscape at several hundred feet in the air. The analogy to this concept in the business world is heard frequently
as "seeing the view from 30,000 feet." The editorial review board of the Journal of Dental Hygiene functions much like
the concept of the view from a hot air balloon, or the view from 30,000 feet. These volunteers are made up of teachers,
administrators, clinicians, researchers, public health dental hygienists, dentists, corporate businessmen and women, and
private consultants. They help me lead the journal in the right direction and see things from different perspectives. To
obtain a different view, this past year I instituted an Executive Board for JDH, made up of 4 world-renowned ADHA
members and editorial review board members representing the academics, research, corporate, business, and consulting.
Those individuals are Dr. Margaret (Peg) Walsh from the University of California at San Francisco, Ms. Wendy Kerschbaum
from the University of Michigan, Dr. Ann Eshenaur Spolarich, a private contractor and faculty at the University of Southern
California and the Arizona School of Dentistry and Oral Health, and Ms. MaryAnn Cugini from the Forsyth Institute. I
want to thank these individuals for their vision and interest in our profession.
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I want to especially thank Dr. Karen Williams from the University of Missouri-Kansas City for her quarterly contributions
in the JDH through the section "Linking Research to Clinical Practice." Her timely review of papers of interest to clinical
dental hygienists is important and a "must read" for all of our members.

Since last year at this time, we have published 3 hard copy supplements to JDH. This effort would not have been possible
without the assistance of the staff at ADHA. I want to thank Jeff Mitchell, Director of Communications, Katie Barge,
Manager of Communications and Staff Editor, and Jean Majeski, Managing Editor of Access magazine, for their talent,
time, and support of JDH and special projects. I also want to thank Executive Director Ann Battrell for the view she
provides for the entire organization.

Finally, I would like to take this opportunity to thank the authors who contributed to each issue of the Journal of Dental
Hygiene and also to the Editorial Review Board for the time and commitment they have to the ADHA and especially to
the JDH. It is a time consuming process, but so essential to the quality of a peer-reviewed journal. Thank you Editorial
Review Board members for caring about our profession and working to improve the quality of our scientific journal. The
following are members of the JDH Editorial Review Board:
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Jacquelyn L. Fried, RDH, BA, MS

Mary George, RDH, BSDH, MEd

Kathy Geurink, RDH, BS, MA
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Marjorie Reveal, RDH, MS, MBA

Judith Skeleton, RDH, BS, MEd, PhD

Ann Eshenaur Spolarich, RDH, PhD
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